
Announcements 4/22/24 
 

 

The Bartram Goes Green Club is celebrating Earth Week with tons of 

activities this week! Today, stay after school for a sweet treat and help 

us clean up the campus! Participants will earn service hours and 

popsicles! Can't make it? Join us tomorrow during all 3 lunches for 

rock painting. 

 

Are you stressed about the upcoming exam season? The Hispanic 

Honor Society will be in the courtyard during all three lunches during 

the week of April 22nd – 26th teaching about the history of the 

Guatemalan “worry doll”. All students are welcome to come by, learn 

about this tradition, and make their own “worry doll”, free of charge. 

Please stop by to relax, be crafty, and learn about Guatemalan culture 

with us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

     

 


